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Comments: Good Afternoon,

 I'm a resident of Grand Junction Colorado and I am urging the forest service to limit winter usage of the areas

containing the three ski areas I frequent during the winter season specifically the Skyway, County Line, and Ward

trail systems.  These trail systems are important as they are non- motorized trails that are family friendly and a

great place to connect with nature.  Keeping these trail systems as non-motorized is imperative as IB this is a

safe place to take my daughter (who just turned two) and enjoy the winter.  The quiet ambiance, snow quality,

excellent grooming and trail conditions all allow my family and I to  enjoy the snow and solitude.  Allowing

motorized usage during the winter season in this area would be a detriment.  Please keep these regions

designated asnon-motorized.  Thank you.


